
 

 

Supervised consumption payments for pharmacies from                       

Thursday 1st October 2020 

In April 2020, Turning Point committed to continue to pay a supervised 

consumption legacy fee to community pharmacies until Wednesday 30th 

September 2020 based on the previous activity as supervised consumption 

levels decreased.  

 

In addition we also committed to pay pharmacies their actual activity fee if 

their activity levels are above the monthly average. These unprecedented 

payments ensured that pharmacies continued to receive support during the 

initial phases of the pandemic. 

 

From the 1st October 2020 these legacy payments will come to an end and 

payments will be based on actual activity rather than the legacy payment 

formula.   

 

Please ensure that all your supervised consumption activity is recorded on 

the PharmOutcomes or NEO360 platform to ensure the correct payments 

are made from 1st October 2020. 

 

Thank-you for your continued help and support. 

 

Graham Parsons, Chief Pharmacist 

Turning Point 

September 2020 


